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Large-scale energy projects need to be sited adjacent to existing transmission lines and approved corridors. Any energy production
or transmission in a remote area is NOT "green". Vast environmental destruction with unknown far-ranging consequences would
result.

In addition, BLM needs to consider the effect on private landowners if it approves remote projects. Where public land ends, private
land begins. Does the BLM believe the transmissionlines will stop at the BLM border? By approving remote projects the BLM
would be essentially condemning hundreds, or thousands, of properties. Mine is one of those "in the way" of LADWP's proposed
"Green Path North".

Ironic that I am a BLM volunteerr, yet the BLM appears eager to force me off my land.



